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Observations: 

1. Teachers worked towards a smooth transition to online mode during the Covid-19 

pandemic. Class WhatsApp groups were created to facilitate communication with 

students.  

2. Despite the pandemic, the Department organised various events such as Seminars, 

memorial lectures, academic lectures, Talks, National workshop and online cultural 

events etc. to keep students motivated. 

3. The Department organised a one-week workshop on IT Skills in Teaching Learning 

Process.  

 

Suggestions:  

1. The Department should strengthen the data collection on student progression and 

students who qualifying in various competitive examinations annually. Any 

information received by teachers regarding progression of alumnae should be 

recorded.  

2. The faculty is actively engaged in research. They can explore publishing in the UGC 

care listed and peer-reviewed journals. 
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